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News from the Board 
The Rochdale Homeowners             
Association is looking for some new 
members who want to be involved. 
The Board meets once a quarter to 
discuss current subdivision events 
and take action where needed.  

We are looking for neighbors who 
want to have a voice and to             
encourage our other neighbors to  

become involved in subdivision events – either the regularly 
scheduled events or some new events. Additionally, welcome 
new residents to the subdivision. If you are interested, please 
contact any of the Board Members: 
Randy McGillis – President; Rick Wagener – Treasurer; Trisha 
Cox – Secretary; Directors  – Edna Coghlan, Warren DeWitt, 
Tiffany Fronek, Tom Greaves, Joel Morris and Herb von Rusten.  

For more information, go to the Rochdale website 
www.rochdalesub.com. All of our contact information is in the 
directory. 

Annual Sub Picnic 
The annual Rochdale 
Sub picnic was held 
on Sunday, Sept. 10 
at the Park. It was 
such a beautiful day. 
We had a larger    
turnout this year than 
the last  couple of 
years. Thank you to 
all who attended! 

NEWS AROUND 
THE SUB 

Sad News 

Our new neighbor, 
1484 Gracedale, 
Michelle Newton 
passed away in        
September. We made a 
donation t0 the       
College for Creative 
Studies Alumni   
Scholarship Fund in 
her honor. 

 
New Neighbors 

Welcome to our new 
neighbors at 1439 
Gracedale! John and 
Holly Harmon and 
their daughter,        
Cassidy moved into 
the sub in September.  

 
Halloween Party 

The annual sub       
Halloween Party is on 
Sunday, October 29 
from 2-4 pm at the 
Park. The party is    
designed with games 
and activities for kids 
11 and under.      
Grandkids of residents 
are invited, too. For       
residences with kids 
under 11 and under, 
we delivered             
invitations. Please 
RSVP by October 21. 
Please contact Trisha 
Cox at 248-910-6484 
or Caryn DeWitt at 
248-770-4856. 

http://www.rochdalesub.com

